PolyPro’

SUBJECT: Discontinuation of 8" Double-Wall Components for use with Duravent PolyPro
DATE: October 28, 2022
PRODUCT: Duravent PolyPro

Please be advised that, in an effort to streamline our production capabilities allowing us to focus on the
needs of our customers, Duravent will be discontinuing the 8" double-wall components which are part of the
PolyPro product offering. These components are an accessory to the single-wall PolyPro which serves as a
protective conduit for the PolyPro flue material.

The discontinued products can be found on pages 23-26 in the current PolyPro catalog. Duravent will
continue to accept new orders for these components through November 30, 2022.

Duravent will continue to honor product warranties for the duration of the warranty period.

We apologize for any inconvenience that this change may cause and thank you for your support as we
continue to adapt our product offering to the changing business environment.
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Please contact the customer service department or your regional sales manager with any questions about
PolyPro or other Duravent products.
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